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Boil order lifted for Peru water customers
(KLZA)-- The boil notice for the City of Peru has been lifted.

Peru water customers no longer need to boil water for drinking or to cook with.
However, Peru water customers are asked to continue to conserve water.

The well pump is not running at full capacity at this time. A new pump was
installed, but it is still not running at the property capacity.
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